Year 2 updates: 
The children have been very happy to be back in Montessori and have shared stories about what they have done during the Christmas holidays with their families. 
This fortnight we have started to explore shapes. We have used our Montessori geometric cabinet with the children, feeling and matching shapes to the corresponding outline card. This helps the children to grade the shapes by size, and to see that a circle is still a circle, no matter what size it is. 
We have been playing some lovely pre-literacy games, such as ‘Kim’s game’. The children really enjoy figuring out what item is missing from the selection on the table. This is a great game to help the children develop their memory skills. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, the children have also been exploring the seasons. There are more details for this in the ‘foxes blog’. 
